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Learners are hereby informed that the Department of BAMMC in has organised a movie

screening at Dosti House on Saturday, 27t January, 2024 at 2:00 pm.

It will provide students with the opportunity to develop and hone critical analysis skills. They
can learn to assess films in terms of storytelling, cinematography, editing, sound design, and
other technical aspects, which is crucial for anyone aspiring to work in the media

industry.Students are directed to attend the session and avail the benefit,

Note : Regular lectures will be conducted on this day.
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